
Telcordia Technologies, Inc.
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Red Bank, NJ 07701-5699

Date: November 28, 2001                                   From:   Robert W. Lucky
Room NVC-3Z367A

                                                                                                (732) 758-2100
Rlucky@telcordia.com

Jules A. Bellisio
(732) 938-4431

  jules@bellisio.com

Subject:    FCC Technological Advisory Council II, Second Meeting Report

To:  Members of the FCC TAC

Attached is Report: Second Meeting of FCC Technological Advisory Council II. The
Chairman of the TAC has approved this report. The meeting was videotaped and that tape
serves as the official minutes. This report, prepared to facilitate and document the
ongoing work of TAC, contains an encapsulated version of the meeting and is being
posted on the public web site.

Robert W. Lucky
Chairman
FCC TAC

Jules A. Bellisio
Executive Director
FCC TAC


